
Barbara Craven 
 
RE: Nisqually River report in Appendix 2. The report was written in 2005, based on 2003-2004
data. This is out of date. The NPDES should not rely on old data. On May 14, 2017 I saw soap suds
at the edge of the river. If the NPDES team cannot collect data and write a current report, it should
contact the appropriate persons in Ecology.
RE: Nonpoint source pollution. There are no requirements for this type of pollution, and there
should be.
 


